Our Ref: Your Ref: RS/CB

Contact:

Tel:

01698 274944

E-mail: Date: enquiries-at-cardinalnewman@northlan.org.uk



**Education and Families** 

Robert Smith BA LLB (Hons)

**Head Teacher** 

Cardinal Newman High School

Main Street

Bellshill ML4 3DW

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

I have attached a poster for our St. Patrick's Race Night Fundraiser in Holy Family Parish Hall on Friday 8 March at 7.00pm.

All money raised will go to our minibus fund to buy the school a new minibus.

The event is being organised by Cardinal Newman High School Parent Council.

We would like to invite as many of you as possible to join us on the night.

As well as the racing there will be St. Patrick's Night music from our own staff, raffles and other activities.

If you would like to buy tickets please contact the school on: <a href="mailto:enquiries-at-cardinalnewman@northlan.org.uk">enquiries-at-cardinalnewman@northlan.org.uk</a> or you can telephone Mrs Burns in the school office on 01698 274944.

Tickets cost £5 including raffle.

It would be great to see you on the night.

Reminder: S2-S5 Study Pathways - Information Evening Tuesday 20 February 2024

I would like to invite you to attend an information evening on Tuesday 20 February about your child's study programme for next session.

The event is for parents and carers of young people currently in S2-S5.

There will be a presentation in the theatre followed by an opportunity to ask questions. You will be able to meet and speak to subject teachers.

Presentations will take place at the following times in the school theatre:

- 6.00pm for parents and carers of young people in S5
- 6.30pm for parents and carers of young people in S4









- 7.00pm for parents and carers of young people in S3
- 7.30pm for parents and carers of young people in S2

## February Holiday and INSET Day 4

February Holiday Monday 12 and Tuesday 13 February (school closed) INSET Day Wednesday 14 February (school closed for pupils) REMINDER: Wednesday14 February is Ash Wednesday

Every best wish

Robert Smith Head Teacher